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Subject: Permanent Cost of Living Increase for Plan 1
Date: Sunday, December 10, 2023 10:11:41 AM

CAUTION:External email.

Hello,
    Being unsure of not being able to stay in my home is harder than working 43 years.   I hope that finally, I will be
able to depend on a yearly raise like I thought I was when citizens voted to give teachers a cost of living raise yearly
and Governor Locke stopped it the first year.   It lowered our wages while we working and it lowered my retirement
money.   If that isn’t unfair, I don’t know what is.   Please give us a little relief that we can hopefully stay in our
homes.   Thank you.
M. Jean Holman
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
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